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REF ID:A71813 

COPY 
THE SECRETARY OF C001ERCE 

WASHmlTON 25 

Lieut. General Ralph J. Canine, USA 
Director 1 National Security Agemy 
Washington 2.51 D. c. . 

Dear General Canine:-

23 March 1953 

Your letter of' March 3 requested that the Department 
of' Commerce authorize the temporary appointment by the National 
Bureau of Standards of approximately fifteen mathematicians in 
order to comuct a symposium. thLs coming summer on certain 
problans of interest to the work of your agency. This 
Deparbn.ent will be pleased to cooperate w:Lth you on th:is 
program Biii will make the authorizations necessary to carry 
out the symposium as planned. 

This reply was delayed pending clarification of the 
effect of some impending personnel and administrative changes 
in the Applied Mathematics Division of the National Bureau of 
Standards on the contemplated symposium. As a result or 
discussions between representatives of the National Bureau of 
Stamards, the Office of' Naval Research, and the Departm.ent•s 
Security Control Officer, it was determined that the S'10POsium 
could be carried out within the framework of the impendiDg 
changes. Dr. Franz L. Alt, Acting Chief of the :Blmeau1 s Applied 
Mathematics Division, will have general responsibility for the 
program in the Bureau's Washington office and Dr. C". B. Taapld.ns 
will have immediate responsibility for it at the Los Angeles 
office. 

Sincerely yours, 

C. R. SHEAFFER 
Acting SIJ?cretary of Canmerce 
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